Obe Norwegian-Fmerican Nistorical Fssociation

LLOYD HUSTVEDT ST. CLAF COLLEGE

SECRETARY NORTHFIELD, MINNESOTA

July 18, 1961

Judge Helge Refsum
Tinghuset
Bergen, Norway

Dear Judge Refsum:

Through the courtesy of Mr. Marthinius Strand, we
are pleased to welcome you as an Associate member of the NAHA.

As a bonus book, we are sending you Blegen's
Norwegian Migration to America: The American Transition, one of
our basic books treating the immigrant scene. ZInclosed with the
book is a copy of our catalog. As a member you are entitled to
purchase any of our available books at a discount of twenty-five
percent. Future publications of the Association will be sent to
you auvtomatically at no cost other than amual payment of dues.

You will also receive a News Letter from us -~ the
News Letter is published regularly and is sent to all members.
A copy of the most recent issue is enclosed.

Also enclosed, you will find a certificate which
indicates that your membership expires in September, 1962, and
therefore falls due each year in that month. A statement will be
sent, together with a new membership certificate.

We hope that you will enjoy your membership. With
best wishes --

Sincerely yours,

Koo T

Lloyd Hustvedt
1h/coh
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